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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 We have reached the end of the Easter Season. Pentecost Sunday 
concludes the Easter Season. The mission has been given to the Church 
to go out and bring the good news of Jesus to all people. Pentecost 
Sunday reminds us that we are never alone. Jesus gave us the Holy 
Spirit to be with us always. In everything that we do, in every where 
that we are, we are never alone. All we have to do is pray to the Holy 
Spirit to lead us and to guide us. So let us all get to work in the name of 
Jesus Christ.
	 Part of Pentecost was getting over the fear and pain that the 
disciples went through watching Jesus die on the cross. We too have 
been through so much trauma this past year. Covid 19 has been 
traumatic for us all. Jesus is gently nudging us and telling us it is time 
to get out of our own tombs of worry and fear. It is a process and will 
not happen overnight. Little by little we all get there together. Life is a 
gift from God. Together we will get through the trauma and pain, and 
turn it into good.
	 Next Sunday is the last time that we will have the 9:00am mass 
outside. The time has come to move back inside. I look forward to 
welcoming you back inside the Church. Welcome Home!
	 Thank you for welcoming Fr. Pascal last week to Holy Trinity. For 
those of you that were able to support his ministry, thank you. Let us 
continue to pray for the needs of the Universal Church.
	 Next Sunday May 30th all are invited to the 10:30am mass. Fr 
Leo and I will be celebrating our 13th Anniversary to the priesthood. As 
a sign of our appreciation for you, we will be having a lunch reception 
in the school pavilion. Thank you for supporting us as your pastor 
and priest in residence. Please continue to pray for vocations to the 
priesthood. Next Sunday is also the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity.
Happy Pentecost and Easter,
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for The Ascension of 
the Lord was $9,170.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy 
Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent 
suspicion. The Protecting God’s Children 
program is in place to raise awareness about 
behaviors of adults that may indicate a threat 
to the safety of children and young people. 
Through this program, trained adults learn 
how to prevent abuse from happening, in 
part by taking steps to eliminate suspicious 
behaviors, such as being alone with a young 
person. Creating a culture of openness 
and transparency goes a long way towards 
alleviating concerns of inappropriate behavior 
by adults, and helps children feel safe in their 
environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

St. Joseph 

Joseph is called Mary’s Husband. By his solicitude, 
he was like a father; by his espousal, he was like a 
husband; by his protection of chastity, he was the 
guide of virginity. What sort of ordinance of Divine 
Wisdom would choose an unclean witness and 
protector for the virgin mother.
-	  St. Albert the Great

Yes, God’s Providence was at work, Joseph was 
chosen because as the Litany reminds us, he is 
Joseph the 

most Chaste
most Prudent
most Strong
most Obedient
most Faithful

St. Joseph is a gift to us by our Creator. Have you 
taken time in this Year of St. Joseph to get to know 
him? 

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm (online).Email 
HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


